
 
March 2024 

Dear Parents, Guardians, and Grandparents, 

 
Greetings from the Corpus Christi Vacation Bible School Team!  

Corpus Christi Parish is hosting Vacation Bible School again this year!  We would like to invite 
your little ones to join us for a fun filled week. Our theme this year is Cathletics: Training to 
Be Champions For Christ. Just as it takes practise, consistency, and dedication to train for any 
sport, it’s also important to get the right training to fully live out our Catholic faith. During the 
camp, your kids will be focusing on the life of Christ, with teachings from God’s Word on the 
Commandments, the Beatitudes and the Fruits of the Holy Spirit. 

We are going to turn all your little ones into Athletes for Christ - to train in Cathletics and to 
become champions for Jesus and the Catholic faith. Every day, your little ones will be making 
new discoveries about Jesus and His teachings in each of the five stations: games, dance, crafts, 
faith, and snacks.  

Here are some great testimonies from last year: 

“What I like the most about the VBS were the sweet snacks.  I enjoyed learning music 
about Jesus and dancing to it with friends.  I like the faith room too because it increased 
my faith.” – Isabel, 6 years old 

“What I like the most about camp was going to Mass and listening to Fr. Raff.  I also 
liked when Fr. Raff and Fr. Richard came to visit us at camp in one of the classrooms 
and we talked about fruits and rescue missions.” – Fulton, 4 years old 

“My favourite part of VBS was being able to altar serve for Fr. Raff’s first Mass.  This 
was special to me because I helped with the candles and brought the wine.  I enjoyed the 
snack station, especially when we got to have ice cream on Wednesday” – Deaglan, 7 
years old 

Our early bird deadline is May 13 AND we are calling athletes of all ages (YES - even parents 
and grandparents are invited to be volunteers)! We invite you to join us and become a Cathletics 
Champ! You can find the registration form https://www.ccparish.ca/vacation-bible-school 

Feel free to contact us at ccvanvbs@gmail.com for additional information. 

We look forward to seeing you! 
 

In Christ, 
Mrs. Prisca Jones, Director of VBS 2024  

https://www.ccparish.ca/vacation-bible-school

